
From: Laura.DeCastro@dot.gov
Subject: RE: InterJet Meeting Request for Sec. Foxx
Date: January 20, 2015 at 1:03 PM
To: hbiden@rosemontseneca.com
Cc: Reggie.greer@dot.gov, andrew.estrada@dot.gov, ryan.lynch@dot.gov

Thanks, Sir. We’ll need:
1.      A final list of attendees with full names, passport numbers, title, and organization; and

 
2.      A cell phone number and email address for one of the attendees.

 
Does Mr. Aleman travel with any kind of security?
 
--
Laura A. De Castro
Director of Scheduling and Advance
Office of Secretary Anthony R. Foxx
US Department of Transportation
 
From: Hunter Biden [mailto:hbiden@rosemontseneca.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 20, 2015 12:54 PM
To: De Castro, Laura (OST)
Cc: Greer, Reggie (OST); Estrada, Andrew (OST); Lynch, Ryan (OST)
Subject: Re: InterJet Meeting Request for Sec. Foxx
 
They will be there the 23rd from 4:15-4:45. I will send along names and passport #s asap.
FYI - I will not be in attendance.  Miguel Aleman (Interjet Chairman) is a close family friend but I
have no business with the company. Thanks again, Hunter

RHB
202.333.1880

On Jan 20, 2015, at 10:56 AM, <Laura.DeCastro@dot.gov> <Laura.DeCastro@dot.gov> wrote:

Hi Sir,
 
Friday from 4:15 pm to 4:45 pm works for Sec. Foxx. Otherwise, he is free on Tues.,
Jan. 27 from 4:30 pm to 5:00 pm. Let me know which works best for you and
InterJet.
 
 
Thanks,
Laura
 
--
Laura A. De Castro
Director of Scheduling and Advance
Office of Secretary Anthony R. Foxx
US Department of Transportation
 
From: Hunter Biden [mailto:hbiden@rosemontseneca.com] 
Sent: Saturday, January 17, 2015 8:20 AM
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Sent: Saturday, January 17, 2015 8:20 AM
To: De Castro, Laura (OST)
Cc: Greer, Reggie (OST); Estrada, Andrew (OST); Snyder, Sandy (OST)
Subject: Re: InterJet Meeting Request for Sec. Foxx
 
Hi Laura- 
Just checking in on the two dates I sent for possible meeting times -- 23rd and 27th.
Thanks, Hunter

RHB
202.333.1880

On Jan 9, 2015, at 1:59 PM, <Laura.DeCastro@dot.gov>
<Laura.DeCastro@dot.gov> wrote:

Good afternoon Hunter,
 
Sec. Foxx would be pleased to meet with InterJet. If I recall correctly, I
don’t think the group is local, so please let me know if they have any
upcoming trips planned or if you’d like me to provide a list of dates that
work for the Secretary.
 
 
Thank You,
Laura
 
--
Laura A. De Castro
Director of Scheduling and Advance
Office of Secretary Anthony R. Foxx
US Department of Transportation
E. Laura.DeCastro@dot.gov
D. 202-366-5692 | M. 202-495-9790 | F. 202-366-7952
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